
Join us for a virtual 
public meeting

for the

on

Village of Rustburg Rt 24/US 501 
Corridor Improvement Study

What
A planning study is being conducted for 
Route 24 (Village Highway) in Rustburg.  
The study area is between Brookneal 
Highway on the west and Red House Road 
on the east.  The study will identify needed 
road improvements and enhancements.   
This meeting is the first of two online 
public involvement meetings to provide an 
opportunity for citizens to learn about the 
corridor study project and provide input 
and insights into concerns and issues, 
related to travel congestion, safety 
concerns, walking and bicycling in the 
study area. See the study area map on the 
back of this flyer.   

Where
The meeting will be held in an 
online format and will include an 
initial presentation, and then an 
opportunity to provide commentary 
and ask questions of the study 
team.  Register at the link below: 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/regis
ter/9059546314562843148

November 19th, 2020
at 6:30 PM

Who
Anyone with opinions and input 
about travel conditions or other 
street enhancements that should 
be considered in the study area is 
welcome to attend this online public 
meeting. 

Take the
Survey

Register for
the Meeting

Visit the
Website


